
Placer  County  accepting
applications  for  mental
health grants
Grant applications for the Innovative Community Grants Program
will  be  accepted  until  April  21  by  the  Placer  County
Department  of  Health  and  Human  Services.

The Innovative Community Grants Program aims to support the
various groups and natural networks in Placer County that are
currently  providing  assistance  in  keeping  people  well  and
preventing the need for intensive mental health services, as
well  as  determining  whether,  given  additional  support  and
resources,  communities  can  develop  effective  and  long-term
solutions to fit the specific mental health needs of their own
populations.

Grants will be awarded in amounts from $50,000 up to $100,000
per grantee. This program is funded through the State’s Mental
Health Services Act.

For  additional  information  including  an  application,  call
(530) 889.6701.
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